
Sayers, Margery

From: Mickey Day <mickey.day@comcast.net>

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 2:08 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: CR 119-2018

I am Mickey Day, reside at 1940 Mt View Road, in Marriottsville, MD. I had hoped to attend tonight's council hearing,

but due to events that occurred early this morning, I am occupied with Fire and Rescue activities. I am in full support of

the St James United Methodist Church being allowed to hook up to the water line that serves the West Friendship
Volunteer Fire Department. Connecting to this line will not only assist the St James Church with correcting a water

health problem, it will also help to keep additional water moving in the line. I have been told, that flow thru the line will
assist in further reducing the possibility of bacteria on the walls of the pipe and in the water. It makes sense to allow
this connection.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks always for your service to our community,

Mickey Day

Sent from Mail for Windows 10


